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Saint Paul City Council
Public Hearing Notice
Re: Ratification of Assessment

To Whom It May Concern:

] am writing in regards of the notification I received in regards to my property at
515 Minnehaha Ave E. 1 know that there was a period of time where I was to send
my appeal in but I am currently recovering from a broken leg, which occurred
during the date where the hearing would have been. However, the statement on the
letter saying the purpose was “To consider approval of the assessment for: Property
Clean Up on Private Property during the time period of October 27 to October 31,
2013.” [ was going through the process of purchasing and closing on the property
during this time frame and did not actually close on the house until October 14,
2013. With that said, when I was on the property after purchase, I actually had to
clean the property myself. If this statement saying that someone came to the
property to clean up, I would request for proper documentation (photos and
description of what was done on what date.)

I would request these to be sent to me promptly so that we can resolve this issue.

Should you need any documents from me please let me know (hospital records from
injury etc.)

Thank you,




